
Chelmsford - Design Public Hearing for
replacement of two bridges
What is happening?

A Live Virtual Design Public Hearing will be hosted on the MassDOT website to 
present an overview of the forthcoming project to replace two bridges carrying 
Gorham St over I495 and Westford St over I495.

How will this affect you? 

The proposed design for Gorham St will have two travel lanes (one in each direction), 
shoulders/bike lanes with buffers and sidewalks on both sides. The proposed design 
for Westford St will have two travel lanes (one in each direction), shoulders/bike 
lanes and sidewalks on both sides. One way traffic will be maintained through 
construction. The opposite direction traffic will be detoured.

When

Wednesday, June 14, 2023
6 PM

To ensure its meetings are accessible, MassDOT reasonably provides: translation, interpretation, 
modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, and auxiliary aids and services. To request such 
services, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer at 857-368-8580 or
MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us.  For adequate time to process such request, please make them as 
early as possible, ideally 10-15 days prior to the event.

Project inquiries may also be emailed to massdotmajorprojects@dot.state.ma.us. Please submit any written 
statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie A. Lavallee, P.E., Chief Engineer, MassDOT, 10 
Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: MAJOR PROJECTS, PROJECT FILE NO. 612631

Attend

www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-division/events
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